
 

 

 

 

Hello Personal Care Residents and Families, 

On March 22, 2021, we were made aware of an exposure to residents from a team member 

who has had a positive test.  Due to this exposure, indoor visitation for all of Personal Care is 

cancelled until outbreak testing is able to be completed. Please continue to reference the 

Landis Homes website for the latest information.   

If you have additional questions, please feel free to call or email Susan Paul Personal Care 

Home Administrator at spaul@landis.org or 717-381-3597 or Jennifer Sheckells, Director of 

Risk Management and Compliance, at 717-381-3573 or jsheckells@landis.org.   
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